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Mr. Brown, 
Please accept our official request below.

Baldwin County Commissioners:

On behalf of the citizens of District 14, we petition the Commission to allow us to pursue
zoning in the remaining District 14, less the current efforts of the citizens on the west side of
Fish River. A proposed map is attached. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Marla Barnes
Amy Smith
Steve Mannhard
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